RE: Form submission from: Contact Garrison Ortiz

From: Wallingford-Ingo, Gail (gailwi@pueblocounty.us)
To: mli4570rose@yahoo.com
Cc:  ortizga@pueblocounty.us; cruzro@pueblocounty.us; daym@pueblocounty.us

Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2019, 12:38 PM MST

Mr. and Mrs. Manrose:

Thank you for sharing your comments on the 1041 Permit No. 2019-003. | will contribute the information to the
case file.

PUEBLO COUNTY

Gail L. Wallingford-Ingo
Deputy Director / Interim Director

Department of Planning and Development

Department of Planning and Development
229 West 120 Strest

Pueblo, CO 81003

719.583.6100 (main)

719.583.6376 (fax)
gailwi@pueblocounty.us

http.//county.pueblo.org/planning

Notice: All information, including emails, submitted to Pueblo County Department of Planning and Development is considered public
record and is therefore available for public review.



-

From: Cruz, Rochelle

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:19 AM

To: Ortiz, Garrison <ortizga@pueblocounty.us>; Day, Marci <daym@pueblocounty.us>; Wallingford-Ingo, Gail
<gailwi@pueblocounty.us>

Subject: FW: Form submission from: Contact Garrison Ortiz

From: Melvin Manrose [mailto:ml4570rose@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:18 AM

To: Cruz, Rochelle <cruzro@pueblocounty.us>
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Garrison Ortiz

Submitted by:

IP Address:
174.209.31.157

Your Name:
Melvin Manrose

Your Email:

ml4570rose @yahoo.com

Your phone nhumber:
928-830-7400

Subject:
Wild Horse Creek Drainage

Message:

Dear Commissioner Ortiz,

Walker Ranches and the Nature Conservancy are doing a good job of preserving areas of Walker Ranch with conservation
easements. You have an opportunity to save the Wild Horse Creek Drainage easement currently zone S-1 for public use. This
is a beautiful area of Pueblo County that is currently available as a public use area for hiking, biking, horseback riding, and
wildlife viewing. This area is home to rabbits, jumping mice, bobcats, deer, antelope, prairie dogs, rattle snakes, red tailed
hawks, road runners and many other animal species. If Walker Ranches and the Nature Conservancy can be applauded for
saving areas of concern, | ask that you do the same for areas open to the public such as Wild Horse Creek. Please don't allow
transmission lines to sully this beautiful public area.

Thank you,

Melvin & Heidee Manrose



